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The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights presents its c;:)mpliments' to the Permanent

Mission of the Islamic Republic of Paldstan to the United Nations Office and other international organisations .
m Geneva and hags the honour to refer to it Note Verbale of 17 September in which it requests, on behalf of the
OIC, that the Anti-Discrimination Unit of the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights extends the

" deadline, by a week, for submission of comments on the requests by six NGOs for accreditation to the Durban
Review Conference. | A : '

- The Office of the ‘High Commissioner for Human Rights draws the attention of the Permanent Mission

of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan 1o decision PC.1/2 of the Preparatory Comunittee for the Durban review
Conference, which states the following: - : ’ ) :
“(d) Inthe case of non-governmental organizations not in consultative status with the Eeonomice and
Social Council and not actredited to participate in the World Conference agairist Racism, Racial -
Discrimination, Xenophobia and Related Intolerance and its follow-up mechanisms;

. (¥) The Secetariat hell send to Member States, on a periodic basis, the iipdated list of
applications received. Member States may submit c-cnmments on ;a.ny of th_e apin].icaljons iil't'he,
list within 14. aat‘ys, from receipt of the abdv_e—meh_ﬁoned list. 'The comments of Member

States shall be commﬁnicated to the non-governmental 'organlizaﬁcm concerned, which will
be offered the opportunity to respond;” ' ' o ‘

-~

The Office of the High Commissit.;mer fé_r Human Rights respectfully informs the Permanent Mission of

- the Islamic Republic of Pakistan that only the Preparatory Cémm;ittee may extend the deadling of 14 days
contained within detision PC.1/2(d)(v). : .

- The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights avails. itself of this opportunity
. to renew to the Permanent Misston of the Tslamic Republic of Pakistan to the United Nations the assurances of

its highest consideration.
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